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From: David Bellerive <dbellerive@thephoenixgroup.ca>
Sent: Saturday, January 23, 2021 7:05 AM
To: Daniel LeBlanc
Subject: Re: [External email] Great quote

It's not largely symbolic, it's purely symbolic.  

There is no line up of oil companies wanting to name city property. There is no problem this law is trying to 
solve. 

Regina looks like a child who wants to blame everything on everyone else.  

Stop wasting time and get working on things you can actually change.  

Make a real plan.  

David Bellerive  
VP Creative and Interactive  
Phoenix Group 
 

From: Daniel LeBlanc <DLEBLANC@regina.ca> 
Sent: Saturday, January 23, 2021 5:53:47 AM 
To: David Bellerive <dbellerive@thephoenixgroup.ca> 
Subject: RE: [External email] Great quote  
Hi David, 
Thanks for your comment.  
I agree that the motion is largely symbolic, and we’ve got to get to work on other tangible improvements to our 
sustainability. I think we ought to do both. These matters are urgent. 
Enjoy the weekend, 
Dan LeBlanc 
City Councillor, Ward 6 
DLeBlanc@regina.ca 
306.552.6932 
Working for you from Treaty 4 Territory 
From: David Bellerive <dbellerive@thephoenixgroup.ca>  
Sent: Friday, January 22, 2021 8:46 AM 
To: Daniel LeBlanc <DLEBLANC@regina.ca> 
Subject: [External email] Great quote 
"It is inconsistent with our stated values to be associated with companies that continue to rely on and promote these 
sort of high-carbon energy sources." 
Please, before you point fingers at others, fix our transit system, fix the walkability of our city, give us bike lanes, 
etcetera. 
Then start pointing fingers at other people. 
"Mr. Moe should stay in his lane and stay out of municipal politics," he said. "Frankly, I would think he has bigger fish to 
fry with his handling of the COVID crisis." 
I would think council has bigger fish to fry as well. Let’s start with small businesses are hemorrhaging money because of 
COVID and our downtown is a parking lot. 
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Before you spend another minute talking about how bad other people are, make us a model of sustainability. Then you 
can making laws that judge the action of others. 
Regards, 
David 
David Bellerive 
Vice President Creative and Interactive  
Phoenix Group 
306.591.2329 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not open links or attachments you were not 
expecting, even from known senders. Contact the TDI ServiceDesk at 306-777-7980 if the email is suspicious.  
DISCLAIMER: The information transmitted is intended only for the addressee and may contain confidential, proprietary 
and/or privileged material. Any unauthorized review, distribution or other use of or the taking of any action in reliance 
upon this information is prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the sender and delete or destroy this 
message and any copies.  
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